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Just a further reminder about our 
‘Wrap Around Care’ 

service for all our children , including Nursery. Details 
about  times and charges are set out below – if you 
require more information about the service please 

contact the school office. 

Before School Care: 
8.00am – 8.45am - £1.50 
8.15am – 8.45am - £1.00 
8.30am – 8.45am – 50p 

After School Care: 
3.15pm – 5.15pm - £4.00 
3.15pm -  4.45pm - £3.00 
3.15pm – 4.15pm - £2.00 
3.15pm -  3.45pm - £1.00 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Halloween Disco 

 
Monday 29th October     
 5.30p.m. – 7.00p.m. 

 
£2  - Admission 

Including refreshments  
 

      
 

Only children who attend this school will be 
admitted 

Reception parents are welcome to stay 
 

 

 
 

Book Fair  

 

We raised over £300 in 

commission from the book 

fair – this will be used to 

purchase more books for 

the school.  Well done and  

 

THANK YOU !!   



Parent Governor Vacancy -  we have received interest in the position 
from a number of parents/carers who will be contacted shortly.    |A 
ballot will take place and we will let you know the date as soon as 
possible. 

Dates for the Diary:  Please find below a list of diary dates for your 

information – if you need any further details please get in touch. 

October:  

Friday 19th  School closes for half term holiday 

Monday 29th  School re-opens  

November  

Friday 2nd 2.00 Year 3 Harvest Festival Assembly followed by 
refreshments. 
We would appreciate donations for our Harvest 
celebrations such as fresh fruit and vegetables.  All 
items will be donated to Shildon Alive for distribution 
in our community. 

Week beginning  
5th November  

Poppies etc. will on sale all week to raise money for 
the Royal British Legion. Suggested donations start 
at 20p for a poppy and 50p to £1.00 for novelty 
items. 

Friday 23rd 9.00 – Year 2 Assembly followed by refreshments 

Friday 30th  9.00 – Year 1 Assembly followed by refreshments 

December  

Friday 14th  1.30 Carol Service and Nativity at St. John’s Church  

Friday 21st School closes for Christmas holiday. 

 

Secondary School 
admissions 2019/2020 

 
!! Urgent reminder that the 
deadline for applications for 
secondary school places is 
Wednesday 31st October – 
make sure you submit your 
application if you have not 
already done so!  
 

Parentpay Online payment Scheme 
 

Our school will be introducing an 
online payment scheme during next 
half term – we are busy setting up 
the system and  hope it will be up 

and running within a couple of 
weeks - lots of information will be 

sent out to help parents/carers who 
wish to take advantage of paying for 
items online such as dinner money, 

school visits etc. 
 

Watch this Space!! 
 

 
We hope you enjoy the half term break 

 and will see you all on Monday 29th October 


